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NOTICE NO. $ my 20, 2006

SUBJECT: CONFLICT 'BETWEEN NEW 7-DIGIT RELEASE FROM CUSTODY
FORM NUI~ffiER AND 6-DIGIT STOP SYSTEM PORTABLE OFFICER
DATA DEVICE SYSTEM LIMITATION

EFFECTIVE: I2~DIATELY

It has been brought to the Department's attention that there is
a conflict between the new 7-digit Release From Custody (RFC)
form number, and the 6-digit STOP System/Portable Officer Data
Device System (PODDS) number. Currently, neither the STOP
system, nor the PODDS system will accept a 7-digit number input
in the citation ̀field; As a result, citation numbers will be
invalid.

The Information Technology Division (ITD) is currently working
with technology aendors`to modify the STOP and PODDS systems.

In the interim, if a motor vehicle stop and/or a pedestrian stop
results in the issuance of a Nont'raffic Notice to Appear, Form
No. 5.2.2, the associated Field Data Report (FDR)., Form No.
15.43.01, shall be completed on the paper FDR - form. The FDR
shall then be forwarded to Civil Rights Integrity Division
(GRID) for processing.

If there are any questions regarding this Notice, please contact
Civil Rights Integrity Divisipn, Consent Decree Bureau,
at (213) 473-6215.

GEORGE GASCON, Assistant Chief
Director, Office of Operations
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